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OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR 
 
 

January 31, 2025 
 
 

25th Anniversary of The Mosaic Project 
 
 
On behalf of the state of California, I am pleased to welcome all who have 
gathered to celebrate the 25th anniversary of The Mosaic Project. 
 
Since its founding in 2000, The Mosaic Project has remained committed to 
instilling the values of compassion, mutual respect, and inclusivity in our state’s 
young people. From bringing together diverse groups of students through the 
Outdoor Project to offering parent and teacher trainings, The Mosaic Project is 
helping to build healthier and more connected school communities. With over 
90,000 individuals served, the organization’s impact has proven to be both far-
reaching and long-lasting. I am grateful that the Golden State is home to 
organizations like The Mosaic Project that are striving to create a more peaceful 
world for future generations.  
 
As we celebrate this milestone, I wish The Mosaic Project a future just as bright as 
these past 25 years. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
  
Gavin Newsom 
Governor of California 


